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From: "Wood, Robert" <Robert.Wood@serco-na.com>
To: Andrea Koch <AKoch@energy.ca.gov>
Date: 3/13/2012 11:50 AM
Subject: RE: Pio Pico PSA - Review of Aviation Discussion

Andrea,

I have completed the review of the Pio Pico PSA, and as described, will have minimal to no impact on 
operations at Brown Field. 

Thank you,
Robert (Dan) Wood
Air Traffic Manager
San Diego Brown FCT

t:  619-661-0174
f:  619-661-0176

This email and any attachments are for the intended recipient only and may contain proprietary, 
confidential material.  If you are not the intended recipient (even if the above email is yours), do not use, 
retain, copy or disclose any part of this communication or any attachment as it is strictly prohibited and 
may be unlawful.  If you believe you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
immediately and permanently delete.  This email may be a personal communication from the sender and 
as such does not represent the views of the Company
________________________________________
From: Andrea Koch [AKoch@energy.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2012 11:24 AM
To: Wood, Robert
Subject: Pio Pico PSA - Review of Aviation Discussion

Hi Dan.  I'm resending the e-mail I sent  on Feb. 23rd.  Please call or e-mail with any questions.  Thanks!

Hi Dan.

I'm Andrea Koch from the CA Energy Commission.  I understand that Jim Adams talked with you about 
the proposed Pio Pico Energy Center and its potential impacts to aviation.  I've taken over the Pio Pico 
traffic and transportation analysis, so Jim suggested I contact you.

Yesterday the Pio Pico Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) was released.  It's a draft staff report, and we 
are soliciting public and agency comments on it.  The full document can be found here:
http://www.energy.ca.gov/2012publications/CEC-700-2012-002/CEC-700-2012-002-PSA.pdf
(Warning: 15.2 MB file)

Would you be interested in reviewing the Traffic and Transportation section of the PSA, specifically the 
aviation discussions and Figure 2?  It would be helpful to receive your feedback.  I've attached the Traffic 
and Transportation section to this e-mail.

The deadline for submitting comments on the PSA is March 26th.  We will address any comments in the 
Final Staff Assessment that will come at a later date.  Thanks for your help, and please call or e-mail me 
with any questions.

Andrea

Andrea Koch-Eckhardt
Environmental Planner II
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916-654-3850
akoch@energy.state.ca.us

CA Energy Commission
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental Protection Division
1516 Ninth Street, MS 40
Sacramento, CA 95814-5504


